
Sayers, Margery

From: Danelle Houck <Danelle_Houck@hcpss.org>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 10:35 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: I oppose the appointment of Susan Garber to the Planning Board

As a teacher in Howard County, I am shocked at the appointment of Susan Gerber to the planning board. The

appointment of Ms. Garber who is blatantly opposed to the dedicated, competent, and valued members of our

communities is offensive. Thank you.

Danelle Houck

GT Resource Teacher

Danelle Houck(%hcpss.org


